
 

 

 
 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
The Jonesville Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, September 10, 2025 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Jonesville City Hall, 265 E. Chicago Street, Jonesville, Michigan, for the purpose 
of hearing comments on Ordinance No. 226; An Ordinance to allow for Zoning Ordinance 
RecodificaƟon: 

1. Update outdated references to the “Village of Jonesville” to the City of Jonesville. 
2. Remove regulatory references to FayeƩe Township, since the two communiƟes are no 

longer maintaining and updaƟng the Zoning Ordinance as a collaboraƟve ordinance. 
a. These amendments include deleƟng the Agricultural and Rural ResidenƟal zoning 

districts that exist only in FayeƩe Township, and deleƟng FayeƩe Township sign 
regulaƟons in Chapter 16.  The City of Jonesville sign regulaƟons are in Chapter 19. 

3. Add amendments that have taken place since the last update in 2013. 
a. These include amendments for electronic signs, encroachments in front yards, 

updated bed and breakfast regulaƟons, accessory dwelling units, and marijuana 
regulaƟons. 

 
 Copies of the proposed ordinance and the recodificaƟon zoning ordinance are available at City 
Hall or online at www.jonesville.org.  Please submit wriƩen comments to City Hall, 265 E. Chicago 
Street, Jonesville, MI 49250 or via email to clerk@jonesville.org no later than September 9, 2025.  
 
Individuals with disabiliƟes requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 
Jonesville in wriƟng at the above addresses or by calling (517) 849-2104.  
 

 
LaNae Baker, Deputy Clerk 

City of Jonesville 


